
EDMESTON  TOWN BOARD 

 

JUNE 20, 2011 SPECIAL MEETING 
EDMESTON, NY  13335 

 
The Town of Edmeston Town Board held a Special Meeting on June 20, 2011 at 7PM at the Edmeston 
Municipal Building. The following Town Office members were present: 
 
Supervisor: Russell Dutcher Councilman: Scott Convis 
Councilman: Fred Tilbe Councilman: Ed Schutz 
Councilman: David Green Town Clerk: Linda Eriksen 
    
On special meeting of the Edmeston Town Board was held to discuss and vote on its participation in 
the Summer Recreation Program with the school.  After a lengthy discussion regarding the Town of 
Burlington’s non-involvement a motion was made by Councilman-Tilbe not to participate in the 2011 
Summer Recreation Program with the school.  The motion was seconded by Supervisor Dutcher. 
 
MOTION CARRIED:  Supervisor: Russell Dutcher – No 
 Councilman: Fred Tilbe – No  Councilman: Dave Green – Yes 
 Councilman: Scott Convis – No Councilman: Ed Schutz – No 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT: No further business to be conducted.   Supervisor Dutcher adjourned the 
meeting. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted: Linda Eriksen, Town Clerk 
 


